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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 28, 2020  
Lacombe, Alberta                             

 
On February 25, 2020, The Lacombe Police located a vehicle with its alarm sounding in the lot belonging to Gary 
Moe Chrysler. Police located a broken window and it appeared that the building had been entered. Police 
conducted a search of the building and located significant damage inside the business. 
 
Video footage was obtained and 5 persons were seen entering the building and taking a number of keys. The 
suspects are seen exiting the building and heading west. At this time the police are seeking the publics assistance 
with any information regarding this incident. 
 

 
 
 
If you have information about this incident, please contact the Lacombe Police Service at 403-782-3279 or call 
your local police. If you want to remain anonymous, you can contact Crime Stoppers by phone at 1-800-222-8477. 
Lacombepolice.ca 
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